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Changes to community 
mental health services  

• In 2012 people gave their views about community 
mental health services. We used these views to 
develop some plans. 

• In 2013 we shared our ideas about changes to 
community mental health services.  In September 
and October about 90 people took part in 
meetings to find out more and give their feedback. 
In November nearly 200 people came to the 
Lewisham Mental Health & Wellbeing 
Stakeholders Day.  We gave information and held 
focussed discussions about our plans. 

We would like to keep you updated and 
involved. There will be a meeting on: 

January 15 th 2014 
From 3.30 – 5.00 pm at Civic Suite, Catford 

All welcome. To book a place  or for more 
information about the meeting or the plans please 
contact:  Alice Glover:  Tel:          020 3228 0959 
               Email:         alice.glover@slam.nhs.uk  


